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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, March 7, 2023 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on 
Tuesday, March 7, 2023 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South 
Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Brian Thimm, Chair; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; Heather Cramer, Superintendent; and 
Steve Weinheimer, Member. 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller indicated that the new Chromebooks that were ordered have arrived.  He also indicated that 

he ordered the cases for them.  ACT did not happen due to technical issues, but is scheduled for the following day.  The 

district is working through some phone issues that deal with the answering service and transferring messages.  Fred is 

working to get this resolved.     

 April 2023 Referendum Discussion/Future Facilities Planning—  

 2023 Summer School—Mrs. Cramer provided an update that planning continues.  Registration will be on April 19 from 5-7:30. 

 Annual Maintenance for Key Fob Update and Security Camera Update—Mrs. Cramer scheduled this update for the summer.  

This is an update on each that should be done annually.  The security camera update has been done annually, the key fob 

update has not.   

 Cases for Chromebooks—Mr. Miller ordered the cases for the new Chromebooks.   

 Filed Trips—The committee discussed field trips at both levels.  The committee discussed past and current field trips.  The 

committee also discussed types of field trips and overnight field trips. 


